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NOTICE
DATED 23-08-2023

All newly admitted B. Tech. students (Admission Batch-2023) are hereby informed that their
classes shall commence from tomorrow i.e., 24t August 2023.

As such, students are hereby informed to attend their classes regularly for avoiding any
academic loss and attendance shortage.

AT
(Prof. Molammad Shafi Mir)
Dean Academic Affairs

No: NIT/DAA/2023/ W0 & Date: 23-08-2023

Copy to:

All Heads of the Departments for information.

Chairperson, Computer Services Centre with a request to kindly arrange the uploading of
notice on the Institute website.

Coordinator (B.Tech. 1** & 2™ Semester).

P.S. to Director for information of the Director please.

File for Record and Reference.
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